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Employee of the Month 

Lillian Olchowka 

Lillian began working for Nash Brothers during the 

summer of 1984. Lillian has enjoyed working 

closely with colleagues through the years and has 

the respect of all. “We are like a family,” Lillian 

said. “We have our moments but then come back 

the next day and work through issues.” She cur-

rently serves as the Accounts Payable Coordinator 

and serves as the liaison between Nash Brothers 

and insurance companies. Lillian’s attention to 

detail assists with the accuracy of time and mate-

rial invoicing. She is always willing to learn new 

methods of completing tasks and is known for her 

professionalism. 

Lillian volunteers regularly at her church and 

counts the donations given to the church on Sun-

day. When asked about her retirement during 

March, Lillian said she is looking forward to 

spending time with her husband. They plan to 

travel more and make plans on a whim! Lillian 

was not the easiest person to interview. She had 

difficulty discussing her many contributions to  

Nash Brothers. When asked for a few last words 

about her accomplishments, Lillian  said, “I could-

n’t have worked for a better company.”  Lillian’s 

humble nature and devotion to her job will be 

greatly missed. 

Thank you, Lillian. 

 

 

 

CONSTRUCT 2017 

Nash Brothers is pleased to announce its partici-

pation in the 2017 Construct Program. We look 

forward to attending the job fair, sharing infor-

mation about Nash Brothers, and hosting stu-

dents for job shadowing days. It is an honor to be 

involved in a program regarded so highly by par-

ticipants and organizers. 

An Introduction to Sara Baggett 

 

 

 

Nash Brothers welcomes Sara Baggett to our 

team. Sara will serve as a full time safety auditor. 

Sara, a veteran of the Army, was trained as a 

welder and deployed to Iraq on two occasions. 

Sara was featured in an article in the magazine 

titled, Living the Legend. In the article, Staff Ser-

geant Cody Britton is quoted as saying, 

“Specialist Baggett is an awesome soldier and 

probably one of the best welders I’ve ever seen. 

She never says no. She always says yes when it 

comes to a mission or a welding job. She’ll go out 

in sector and weld. She’s an awesome troop.”  

Sara explains that one of her most memorable 

projects was a 10 foot door made out of half-

inch steel. She constructed the door to fill an 

empty spot in a wall separating one of the Inter-

national Zone’s entry control points from down-

town Baghdad. Sara spent her days in the Army 

building anything that helped Soldiers complete 

their missions. Sara will use her previous experi-

ences to observe and review our work in the 

field. 

http://www.nashbrothers.com/nash-hires-new-safety-auditor/

